
GREATER GIYANI MUNICIPALITY 

 

 

 

 

URGENT NOTICE: SUBMISSISSIONS OF APPLICATIONS FOR ADVERTISED POSITIONS 

Noting that Giyani Post Office is not operational we hereby request those who 

are applying for the advertised positions which were advertised by the 

municipality on the Sunday World dated 12 June 2023  and uploaded in the 

municipal Website on the 14 June 2023 and to close on the 03 July 2023.  

You are therefore requested to submit your applications through the below 

methods: - 

N.B: Hand Delivery or Courier to: Greater Giyani Civic Centre BA 59 Opposite 

Old Nkhensani Hospital. 

 

MDAKA N.R 

DIRECTOR CORPORATE SERVICES 


